
 

   
 

DATE: February 8, 2023 

 

AGENDA ITEM #4 

 

TO:    Parks & Recreation Commission 

 

FROM:   Manny A. Hernandez, Parks & Recreation Director/Staff Liaison 

 

SUBJECT:   Discussion on Permanent Dog Park in Hillview Park 

 

RECOMMENDATION:    

 

Staff will provide update on the schedule of the design consultant.  Commission will 

begin discussion on topics of need for the planning of the Dog Park.   

 

 

BACKGROUND  
 

City Council approved and funded the planning of a permanent off-leash dog park at the 

Hillview Park site.  The permanent fenced in dog park location will be in the 16-space 

parking lot, south of the library.  With the installation of the permanent dog park, the 

temporary dog park, located at the east end of the soccer field, will be removed.    

 

DISCUSSION  
 

Staff will outline the plan for bringing in a consultant to plan for the permanent dog park 

at Hillview.  PARC will also discuss items to think about in preparation for the Workshops 

with the consultant.   

 

The first meeting with the consultant is framed as a listening exercise.  The second meeting 

will provide design alternatives and feedback.  A survey will also be part of the process. 

 

The process is tentatively scheduled to begin in March and be completed in August.  

   

 

 

Attachments: None 

 


